
 

 

 

 

06 March 2025 

 

Dear Families 

 

Sackville Sports Awards Evening – Thursday 1 May 2025 

 

On behalf of the Sackville School PE department, I would like to bring you details of this year's Sackville 
Schools Sports Award Evening. 

If your child has taken part in extracurricular activities, GCSE, CNAT, A Level or CTech, and Sport 
Leadership at Sackville this academic year we would like to offer them the opportunity to attend this 
event. 

All students who attend will be rewarded for participation, while Year 9 and Key Stage 4 and 5 students 
will be in with the chance of winning an achievement award. 

The event will be held on Thursday 1 May 2025, in the main hall at Sackville School. We would like to invite 
students to arrive at 5.00pm for a sit down meal.  We would also like to invite parents/carers for drinks 
from 5.45pm. 

The awards ceremony will commence at 6.00pm and we envisage the evening finishing around 7.45-
8.00pm. All students must attend both the meal and presentation. 

This year’s guest speaker is Paralympic Table Tennis player Will Bayley. 

Will was a gold medal winner at the Rio Paralympics 2016 and a silver medal winner at Paris Paralympics 
2024. He is the most successful British Paralympic Table Tennis player of all time. He also starred in Strictly 
Come Dancing in 2019. 

We will be running a table tennis tournament, for all attendees, prior to the evening to provide the winner 
an opportunity to play against Will at the Awards evening. 

The cost of the evening will be £14 per student to cover the expense of the medals, meal and our host 
speaker. We ask that you make payment via the MCAS app, this can be found under the products section. 
There will be no charge for parents/carers to attend. Please make payment and complete the google form 
HERE to give permission for your child to take part, confirm parent attendance and to select your food 
choice, by Friday 28 March 2025 

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to 
pay for the full cost of the evening. Please let us know if you do not wish for us to do this. 

Please ensure that students uphold a dress code of smart attire: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLSUZAch60zAzMG-vgGEK5FnWLl_szN-OA3YKxV7ysq9rV5Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLSUZAch60zAzMG-vgGEK5FnWLl_szN-OA3YKxV7ysq9rV5Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckAtLnyAcoVGvj3E1Qv-4H6uOOeV69MIR9iIvzMaeqkjqfuA/viewform?usp=header


Boys - Shirt, and smart trousers (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms). 
Girls - Dress, skirt or smart trousers (no jeans or tracksuit bottoms). 

We believe this is an excellent way to round off a superb year of school sport; highlighting the outstanding 
commitment and progress made by individuals and teams, celebrating academic achievements, sport 
leadership and physical education as a whole at Sackville.  

We look forward to celebrating with you. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Jake Endersby 
CTL of Physical Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


